
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians,                                Friday 5th April 2019 

 

We started off the week with ‘The Easter Story’. At the end of the story the children were asked 

the question: How do you think the following are linked to Easter?  *Easter Egg *Hot Cross Buns * 

A Baby Chick.  From listening to the story and looking at the PowerPoint pictures the children came 

up with some really sensible answers. This was then our writing focus.  

 

Throughout the week we have been doing Easter activities such as card making, bas-

ket making and taking part in the Easter Bonnet Parade and Garden competition. The 

children did brilliantly with their bonnets and gardens. The judges really did have tough 

decisions to make. We then got to enjoy a sneak preview of the songs our Key Stage 1 children were per-

forming in the Easter Concert.  

 

In numeracy this week we introduced capacity, encouraging the children to use language such as empty,               

nearly empty, half full, nearly full and full.  The children did really well matching the bottle capacity to 

the correct label.   

 

It is lovely to read your comments on EasyPeasy. The percentage of you using it is high (80%) meaning only a               

handful of you aren’t. If you have any questions we will be happy to help.  

  

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 23rd April: School reopens normal time 

Thursday 2nd May:   School closed for Local Elections.  

Monday 6th May:      Bank Holiday  

 

Have a lovely break. See you all on the 23rd April.  
 

 Mrs Jones             Miss Melling 
 Miss Lawrenson     Miss Waltho 
 Miss King               Miss Williams 
 
 


